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TOPICS 
 

 SNL MEETING 

 6TH WEEK CHECKUP 

 SCHEDULE CHANGE? 

 HOW TO REQUEST LETTERS 

 TIPS FOR TEST SCHEDULING 

Located in the  ALEC 

AccessAbility 

      6th Week Checkup 
When we were little, we would go to 

the doctor for check-ups. Not because 

we were sick, but because it is good to 

routinely check on our health and stay 

ahead of any possible troubling issues. 

It’s time for your academic check-up!   

     How did the first round of tests 

go? Did you make adjustments in your 

studying based on those results?  

 Have you put your DASS                

accommodations in place with each              

instructor?  

 Have you seen a tutor at the    

A-LEC?  

 Do you have a completed     

Semester at a Glance on your wall in 

order to keep an eye on upcoming 

dates and deadlines?  

 Check in on your mood…do you 

need to tend to your mental health? 

There are lots of resources on campus 

to help with all of these areas men-

tioned above, and more.  

Please feel free to contact DASS for 

assistance. We’re here to point you in 

the right direction. 

   

Still not sure how to access your                        

DASS Accommodation Letters?  

Check out DASS Link and the          

instructions for students on our            

website. We also have a short video 

for instructors, in case your professor 

doesn’t know how to view your  letter 

in their portal. https://www.smu.edu/

Provost/SASP/DASS/DASS-Link 

  

 

                                                                        FREE Flu vaccinations are available for all students!                                                    

                                                          The Health Center is open 8:30 am to 5:00 pm  Monday through Friday (closed 12:00 - 1:00 pm).                                                                                                      

Campus community members should bring their SMU ID.  Go to: https://www.smu.edu/StudentAffairs/HealthCenter/Medical/Clinics for a list 

of flu clinics on campus .                                                                

Changed your schedule since the 

beginning of the semester? 

You will need to submit a “Semester 

Request” in order to push our a letter 

to your new professor. 

ONLY select the new course when 

submitting the semester request. 

HINT: click on                                      

Review the Renewal 

https://smuaccommodate.symplicity.

com/sso/students/login.  

Need a class to count towards  your                 

Foreign Language Credit? 

Consider ASL 

American Sign Language 

 
If interested check in with   

your advisor when you begin to plan your 

next semester! 

Tips for Test Booking through DASS Link 

 Must schedule out 7 days or more to 

get on the calendar! 

 If more than 7 days until the test,     

cancel the appointment and schedule a 

new one. 

 If less than 7 days until the test— CALL 

DASS ! 
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